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IT°S ALARMING!!!
A REMINDER

TIME TO RENEW YOUR BURGLAR ALARM REGISTRATION
WITH THE BARNSTABLE POLICE DEPARTMENT

All burglar alarm registrations within the Town of Barnstable will expire on December
31, 2020. If you own a house or business in the Town of Barnstable that is equipped with
an active burglar alarm, monitored or non-monitored, you need to renew your Alarm
Registration and get your 2021/2022 decal. Please complete a 2021/2022 Alarm
Registration form and submit with a $25.00 registration fee.

Electronic registration and payment is now available at www.barnstablepolice.com!
Renewal forms are still available to be downloaded on our website (above) and are
available at any time in the front lobby of the Barnstable Police Department and can be
mailed or delivered to:

Barnstable Police Department
1200 Phinney’s Lane
Hyannis, MA 02601

Due to Covid-19, we are trying to limit the amount of people that come up to the
Records Department. If you are picking up or dropping off a registration form,
please obtain a form from the front lobby and drop completed forms off in the

alarm bin which is also located in the front lobby.

Please renew by the expiration date (12/31/2020) to avoid costly late fees and
unregistered alarm fines.

Please familiarize yourself with the regulations by visiting our website (see above). If
you have any questions regarding the renewal please call 508-778-3824 or email
alarmadmin@barnstablepolice.com.

Thank you for your continued assistance and diligence in reducing false alarms in our
Town!



